
 

 
 
 
AS/jaj 
 
 
15th February 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I trust this letter finds you safe and well. 
 
Pupils have worked extremely hard so far in 2022 despite the ongoing Covid 
challenges.  Post-16 and Year 11 pupils are busy getting prepared for their 
forthcoming summer examination series, this being the first one since 2019.  Upon 
their return, we will continue to provide additional support to all pupils to ensure 
they have the best possible chance in each subject to ensure they continue to catch 
up on their progress.  
 
May I take this time to thank you for your continued support in driving standards.  
Can I also remind you that upon your child’s return on Monday 28th February they 
should be in full Bloxwich Academy uniform, have full equipment with a school bag, 
planner, stationery and wearing plain black shoes.  A reminder also that mobile 
phones are banned within the academy.  All pupils must arrive no later than 8.45am 
for a prompt start. 
 
To catch up with what pupils have been up to please visit our website, 
www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk where you can find our recent Newsletter. 
 
Finally, if any of your contact details have been altered please could you update 
these by putting the new details in your child’s Planner who will inform their Head of 
House. 
 
Have a great February half term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
A Seager 
Headteacher 

http://www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk/

